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VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant)

From: Cary Moon [cary@peopleswaterfront.org]
Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2009 3:06 PM
To: Paananen, Ron
Subject: some questions for you

Hello Ron,
Hope all is well with you, and you're enjoying a slightly less compressed work life these 
days.
I have a few questions for you, and would appreciate a call (or
email) when you have a few minutes.

1. Seems like the planning and design for the bored tunnel is going to happen on an 
accelerated schedule, given the shortened period to completion. Can you give a rough 
estimate on the planning / design schedule milestones? Are there key decision points along
the way?
2.  Are you going to join forces in any way with City and County DOTs for the public 
process, or are you all three working independently from here forward? Have you figured 
out what kind of public process you'll use yet?

Thanks,
Cary
206.624.1061


